
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
CC: 

Christina Erwin [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=4DDDBFF2E8414460ABDCAAEFC2D500DD-CHRISTINA E] 
8/30/2018 2:36:00 PM 
Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

Addie Farrell [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Add i e Fa rre ]; Fred Jackson 
(fljackson@cityofinglewood.org) [fljackson@cityofinglewood.org]; Brian Allee [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange 
Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=9152eba158d144c98509cb46be5c20e4-Brian Allee] 

Subject: IBEC Services 
Attachments: Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Info Request_LACFD_8.30.18 .... pdf; Inglewood Basketball and 

Entertainment Center Info Request_Parks_8.30.18 .... pdf; Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Info 
Request_PD_8.30.18.pdf 

Mindy, 

Could you please email the attached letters to the correct people? Email addresses and cc's are included in the letter 
block at the beginning of each file. We think there will be a better response rate if the email comes from someone 
within the City, rather than an outside consultant. If you could, please email them out today so folks have adequate time 
to response (we requested responses by September 10). Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 
Christina 

ESA, Environmental Sc:ence Associates 


